
Line closure – buses replace trains on the dates below:
• Saturday 13 July and Sunday 14 July
• Saturday 20 July to Saturday 27 July

!

Buses will replace trains between 
Sheerness and Sittingbourne due to 
essential repairs on the Kingsferry Bridge.
We’re sorry for any inconvenience this 
causes. Please check before you travel.


